

October 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

YEAR 13 PARENTS' EVENING - THURSDAY 7 NOVEMBER 2024

We would like to invite you to our Year 13 Parents' Evening on Thursday 7 November (4:30-7:30pm), which we feel is important for you all to attend. The evening will be held in person with face-to-face appointments. This will give you the opportunity to discuss with teaching staff the current progress of your child along with strategies to improve their achievement. You will receive a copy of your child's progress report via email before parents' evening, thus giving you valuable information for your discussions with teachers.

Students should make one appointment for each of their subject teachers. They have been given an appointment card to record this and they should share this with you once they have made all their appointments. Where subjects are split taught, teachers will either be seated together, or for larger cohorts, teachers will split students between the two teachers. Teachers will be based in the Sixth Form building; a guide for your convenience will be issued on the evening. Please feel free to use the Sixth Form car park.

If you have any queries, please contact Mrs Hughes on lhughes@lymmhigh.org.uk

Yours sincerely

N NEESAM (MRS)

Head of Sixth Form and Assistant Headteacher

Headteacher: Mr Gwyn Williams

Lymm High School, Oughtrington Lane, Lymm, WA13 ORB 01925 755458 info@lymmhigh.org.uk www.lymmhigh.org.uk















